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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the distinguished representatives and is pleased to announce that, in response to a written request presented by the Permanent Mission of Bolivia (a copy of which is attached), the Chair has convened a special meeting of the Council for tomorrow, Friday, February 14, 2003, at 3:00 p.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.

Permanent Mission of bolivia
to the
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
OEA/CP/031/03
February 13, 2003
Excellency:

I have the honor of addressing Your Excellency to request that you kindly convene a special meeting of the Permanent Council for tomorrow, Friday, February 14, at 3:00 p. m.  The meeting will be attended by Mr. Carlos Saavedra Bruno, Minister of Foreign Affairs and Worship of Bolivia, who will report on the political and social conflict Bolivia is undergoing.

I thank you in advance for your kind consideration.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

M.C. Ricardo Martínez Covarrubias

Chargé d’affaires, a.i.
His Excellency
Ambassador Arturo Duarte Ortiz
Chair of the Permanent Council
Permanent Representative of Guatemala
  to the Organization of American States
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